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This is a TERRIBLE idea. Public spaces have been overrun by mentally ill drug 

addicts for years, and this bill will condone it. Bad enough that actual taxpayers can 

no longer enjoy the public amenities they pay for. But now you want to further 

hamstring police from enforcing the existing laws regarding proper public behavior? 

Stop with the virtue signaling and start cleaning up the mess that is being made on 

the daily. 


